
Term 3  August 23 2019 
 

It was a delight to see our students 

support Book Week with their 

costumes and books. Dr Seuss was 

right when he said: 

 

Next week, ‘Healthy Lunch Day ‘will 

be held on Thursday. Our students 

are looking forward to the feast! 

Our school bins have now been 

colour coded for recycling. Under Mr 

Buckley’s direction the students are 

adapting to the new system. 

The Department of Education has 

made  some changes to the 

Enrolment Policy for Schools. An 

attachment has been provided. 

We encourage all families with 

enrollees for 2020 to visit the office 

and collect an enrolment package. 

 

MICHELAGO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Kindergarten Orientation  

Term 4 
Thursday 7  November 

Thursday 14 November 

Thursday 21 November 

Thursday 28 November 
 

Assembly 

The next assembly for the term will 

be held on : 

Friday 30 August 

9:00 - 9:30 

All  Welcome! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or 

inquiries please approach the 

staff. We are more than happy to 

assist you. 
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STEM (Science Technology Engineering Maths) Challenge for all students! 

Challenge: Come up with a creative way to reuse or recycle an ODD SOCK! 

Bring your design/creation to next week’s assembly and tell us all about it. 

Music Lessons 

With Craig Mewitt 

Individual piano tuition - 30 minute lesson $35 

All ages & styles   

Contact: Craig on 0409 151 887 

Beginners welcome! Thursday morning at school. 

 

Healthy Lunch Day Thursday August 29 

Cost $3 

Each family is asked to contribute 1 item of food for the day.  

 

MICHELAGO POP UP PLAYGROUP 

The next 2 sessions are being held on: 

 Thursday 29 August 

 Thursday 26 September  

 

Hair Workshop  

The next session will be held on :  

Tuesday 3 September  

3:00 - 4:00pm  

Email: H-hairdesign@yahoo.com  

Ph:  0439 552 531  

 

 

FINANCE: 

A reminder- If you have not paid for Questacon ($25) we would appreciate  this 

payment being settled in the next few weeks. 

P&C News 

The next P & C meeting will be held on  

Wednesday 11 September  @ 5:30pm 



 

RECYCLING AND BOTTLE TOPS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Lids For Kid’s” 

At Michelago Public School we have 

started collecting "Lids For Kid's". 

Bring in your soft drink, water and 

milk lids (preferably washed) and 

bread bag tags to the collection point 

in the office at the school. 

Next time you are planning to throw 

your bottle cap away, think twice as 

it can be used to make prosthetics 

for children using 3D technology. 

https://envision.org.au/  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fenvision.org.au%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0QcRZ_-cNmNn5PX4EpE6pNx5Xo9TLEE99UtbADX4ficNJ0my79-zzttDE&h=AT0_eXri_wUxNML9v7-whftR8ENqgkbDwC-zkWTnJGCZh0Mn-1uiZ5qRZOpdu_49-h3ir2pGchc2_g7yWbGInN8tL6CZ4ZUYOoq7LI6rVUp9LMQ_Oy_YyFpB
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